CAPILANO

IB World School

Upcoming Events

October 2 - 6: I Love Transit Week – Students Ride Free on Public Transit

Beginning of October: Artists for Kids After School Programs

Monday, October 9: Thanksgiving – School Closed

Tuesday, October 17: CPAC meeting 7:00 pm in Library

Friday, October 20: Provincewide Professional

Development Day – Students
do not attend school

Wednesday, October 25: New Kindergarten Parent Information Session (7-9 pm) at Centennial Theatre

Thursday, October 26: Artstarts Performance for all classes in the Gym – D.O. Gibson at 1:30 pm

Monday, November 6: Curriculum Implementation Day - Students do not attend school

Something to Think About

"Even if something is left undone. evervone must take



A Great Start!

The first few weeks of school have been filled with wonderful sounds of student learning in the classroom, hallways, and outdoor spaces. The *EduPacs* have been sorted, the hooks are filled with backpacks, and the students have settled nicely into their new classes. The 2017/2018 school year has gotten off to a great start. We would like to express our thanks and appreciation for all the students, staff and family members who have contributed to a positive start to the school year.

Sincerely,



Doug Beveridge (Principal) & Tanya Black (Vice Principal)

Capilano Thanks You

Thank you to our Capilano Parent Advisory Council (CPAC) for hosting a wonderful *Welcome Back Social*. The social event on September 13th allowed us to share the new outdoor classroom with families.

Thank you to our Grade 7 students who started the year offering service to various school events. You may have seen them helping at the CPAC social, babysitting on Curriculum Night and helping with our school grounds (litter clean up and watering our new



plants). Grade 7 students are also helping out around the school through lunch monitoring in our primary classes and making our morning announcements.

We were thankful to see so many parents join us for our Curriculum Night on September 19th. Thanks for coming out and meeting your child's classroom teachers.

Terry Fox Run



Thank you to everyone who supported and participated in this year's Terry Fox & Nancy Leith Run. As a school, we raised \$170.45, which will be donated to the Canadian Cancer Society.

A special thank you to the parent volunteers who were able to join us and help the students along the routes. We really appreciate the time taken to ensure our students were safe as they took part in an important annual event.

Outdoor Classroom

We are very pleased with the new Outdoor Classroom that was installed over the summer.

A special thanks to all our parents for helping fund this new learning space, and thanks as well to the **North Vancouver School Board** for providing the final funding for this project.



From Twitter:

You are welcome to follow Mr. Beveridge on Twitter (@dwbeveridge). Here are some interesting reads he has found recently:

A Classroom Full of Risk Takers

What Works for Getting Kids to Enjoy Reading?

What Do We Mean When We Say Social Emotional Skills?

10 healthy, tasty 3-ingredients back to school lunches for kids

Kindergarten Buddies

Our Kindergarten Buddy program has begun for the year. It was wonderful to see the excitement in the eyes of our Kindergarten and Grade 7 students as they met for the first time. This is a highly anticipated partnership for the Grade 7 students, and the Kindergarten students look forward to seeing their new friends each week.



Grade 7 Carwash

The Grade 7 students and families had a successful carwash fundraiser on Sunday, September 17. With many community members participating, not only was the day filled with hard work and fundraising success, it was also filled with FUN!

